
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Board of Education Meeting Thursday, August 26, 2010 
SPECIAL MEETING 
Malletts Bay School & Colchester Middle School – Lawn 5:00 p.m. (General Session) 
Colchester, VT 
 
The Colchester Board of Education held a special board meeting on Thursday, August 26, 2010 on the 
lawn at Malletts Bay School & Colchester Middle School in Colchester, VT.  Those in attendance 
were: Chair: Dirk Reith; Directors: Mike Rogers, Paul Smith and John Zenie; Principals: Julie Benay 
and Carolyn Dickinson; Assistant Principals: Peg Gillard and Carolyn Millham.  
 

MINUTES 
(General Session) 

 
I. Call to Order 
 

 Chair Dirk Reith called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  
 
II. MBS & CMS Back to School Barbeque and Concert 
 

Members of the Board and school administrators met on the lawn at Malletts Bay School and 
Colchester Middle School for a back to school barbeque and concert with MBS & CMS 
students and their families.  

 
III. Adjourn 
 

Director Paul Smith moved, seconded by Director Mike Rogers to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.  Motion 
passed unanimously.  

 

 
Recorder:       Board Clerk: 

 
  

              
Cathy Ward       Paul Smith 
Reporting Secretary      Board Clerk 


